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WRITTEN QUESTION P-1895/06
by István Szent-Iványi (ALDE)
to the Commission

Subject: Proceedings against the Microsoft Corporation

According to a Commission Decision of March 2004 the Microsoft Corporation is required to disclose 
complete and accurate interface documentation which would allow non-Microsoft work group servers 
to achieve full interoperability with Windows PCs and servers. The disclosed information will have to 
be updated each time Microsoft brings to the market new versions of the relevant products.

In the Commission's view, is this requirement sufficiently clear, accurate and unambiguous so as to 
expect swift and prompt compliance from the addressed party?

In the Commission's view, is this requirement in line with the standards previously applied by the 
Commission in similar relevant cases?


